Bolton Historical Commission Minutes 4/18/2013 \}V‘
Attending: M. Remington, L. Engelmann, M. McKee, A. Coggeshall, B.
Busch

Absent: J. Black

Meeting called to order at 6:05 p.m.
1. Minutes of April 3™ were reviewed and accepted with corrections.

2. 715 Main Street Moving Estimates: Linda will call Granite State Movers
to get a written estimate subsequent to their visit to the site. George from
Sylvester Moving Company has not confirmed the date for visiting the site
to give an estimate.

3. Houghton Building: There was discussion of the ATM article regarding
repairs to the Houghton Building. Bob Busch presented information about
the costs of various options. He went through detailed information point by
point. Linda was not able to get a firm written estimate from Lee Tavares.
Bob Said he would meet with Harold Brown to see where he stands and
report back to us at our next meeting. Martha will inform the Town
Moderator that we will not be making a presentation at Town Meeting.

4. 697 Main Street: There is a Board Selectman hearing on April 25" to
discuss the installation of a “stub pole” at this address.

5. Linda submitted two budget items to be signed.
Meeting at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Marshall McKee



